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10K Challenge for U+Ukraine - Virtual run/walk-a-thon

JOHNSON CITY, TN - East Tennessee non-profit agency Uniting for Artem Nataliia and
Ukraine (UforANU) is hosting a virtual run/walk-a-thon for the benefit of Restore Ukraine.

Registration is open for the 10K Challenge For U+Ukraine, to be held from February 24th
to March 1st. To register go to uforanu.dojiggy.io/10k.

All proceeds will benefit Restore Ukraine, a non-profit founded by two Ukrainian brothers
in the first week of war in February of 2022. Yaroslav Hnatusko, ETSU alumni, and his
brother are from the Kharkiv region of eastern Ukraine.

“We want to make sure that people are still aware of the war as this February 24th will
mark 2 years of suffering,” Katie Rios, founder and President of UforANU explained.

UforANU is a new non-profit charity that raises money for organizations providing
humanitarian aid to Ukraine and/or refugees in the US. Every two months, UforANU
nominates a new beneficiary and all donations raised in those months are granted to a
preselected humanitarian aid program of the beneficiary.

UforANU is on all social media sites: Facebook, TikTok, and Twitter as UforANU and
Instagram as U4ANU. For anyone wanting to make a difference in the Ukrainians lives,
fundraising campaigns, updated information and stories are on social media or their
website, uforanu.com.



To contact Katie Rios, email at: krios@uforanu.com or call (423) 430-9364

To contact Restore Ukraine, email Yaroslav Hnatusko at: yaroslav@restore-ukraine.org

Feb 24 - March |

Register at:

UFORANU.DOJIGGY.IO/I0K




